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FACULTY GOVERNANCE AWARD










The deadline for nominations for the Faculty Governance Award is Friday, February 24, 2017.  Below is the information you will need to make your nomination.  Your nomination can be sent to the Faculty Senate Office, MC 1033 or a MS Word or .pdf  file attached to an email to bstockberger@weber.edu

In October of 1998 the Weber State Chapter of the Utah Association of Academic Professionals (UAAP) donated funds returned to them when the UAAP disbanded.  These funds were set up in an endowment from which the interest income would fund an annual UAAP faculty award and stipend for service to faculty governance.  The award was established to recognize faculty who have led efforts to improve faculty governance at Weber State.

Faculty nominations should include a written statement indicating:

1. 
the committees that the nominee has worked on,

2. 
accomplishments that the committees have made during the nominee’s tenure on the committee,

3. 
the role that the nominee played in those accomplishments, and their service to the committee and the university,

4. 
membership on standing committees and the role played on those committees, and

5. 
other information that is pertinent to the nominee’s service to faculty.

Nominees will be reviewed and the awardee selected by Executive Committee members who are not nominated.

The award will be presented at the April 13, 2017 Faculty Senate meeting.











Past recipients of the award are:

2016 – Craig Oberg & Sally Cantwell

2015 – Ed Hahn

2014 – Brian Rague

2013 – Kathleen Herndon

2012 – Gene Sessions

2011 – Doris Geide Stevenson

2010 -  Afshin Ghoresishi and David Ferro

2009 - Laine Berghout

2008 – Bruce Handley

2007 – Molly Smith

2006 – Erika Daines

2005 – Sue Harley

2004 - No Award Given

2003 – Rosemary Conover

2002 – Jim Wilson

2001 – Judith Mitchell

2000 – Candadai Seshachari

1999 – Bob Higginson

